
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 4, 2024 

 

Dear Families of Seven Oaks School Division, 

I hope you all had a wonderful and restful summer. As we embark on the 2024-2025 school year, 

I am delighted to welcome back our returning students and extend a warm greeting to those who 

are new to our community. We are excited to have you with us and look forward to a year filled 

with learning, growth, and success. 

This year, we are thrilled to introduce a more robust, universally accessible school nutrition 

program, made possible by enhanced funding from the Province of Manitoba. This program is 

designed to ensure that every child has access to nutritious snacks/meals, which are essential for 

their academic and personal development, fostering a school community rooted in care and 

belonging. 

In addition to our nutrition program, we continue to offer free lunch supervision, no-cost field 

trips, and no-cost band instruments, along with low-cost school supplies. We are committed to 

providing the best opportunities that public education has to offer, both in and out of the 

classroom. Every child deserves the chance to thrive, and we are dedicated to making that a 

reality. 

The teachers, support staff, and administration at Seven Oaks are devoted to your child’s 

academic success, well-being, and sense of belonging. Our staff is committed to collaborating 

with you, our families, to ensure an exceptional school year. We encourage you to connect with 

us anytime, whether you have questions, concerns, or simply want to introduce yourself. Your 

involvement and feedback are invaluable to us, and we look forward to our continued 

partnership. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Tony Kreml 
Superintendent 
Seven Oaks School Division 

Board Office 
830 Powers Street 
Winnipeg, MB. R2V 4E7 
 
 
 

 
 

Telephone: 204.586.8061 
Fax: 204.589.2504 


